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THERE WILL BE NO OPEN MEETING IN JUNE 

The Prime Minister Rishi  Sunak has set the date of the General 
Election as 4 July. Parliament has been prorogued and the various 
parties are working on their election manifestos which set out their 
proposals for the country if elected. As a result our  17 June meeting 
with the Lambeth MP’S which was to take place in Portcullis House 
has had to be cancelled. It had been agreed  previously that we 
would have to cancel the June meeting because we did not have the 
time  to find a speaker. We  look forward to celebrating the 45th 
anniversary of LAMPAG in July and to celebrate the lives of our 
predecessors who have ensured the longevity of LAMPAG. We have 
a proud history of campaigning for pensioners’ rights.  THIS WILL BE 
ON MONDAY 22nd JULY  
 Thanks  to members who attended the Age Friendly 
meeting after our last meeting. The purpose  of the meeting was to 
ask attendess to respond to the Age Friendly Action plans which have 
been drawn up following  previous consultation meetings. Outcomes 
will be published in July. In the  absence of the June meeting, could 
you kindly continue to send your subscriptions by post or bank 
transfer if you have not already done so. Thank you. (60-03-36 
81491972 Lambeth Pensioners Action Group) 
 The election campaigns have started in earnest. For the 
next few weeks Party leaders and supporters will be travelling around 
the country to   highlight  their manifestos and to seek for votes. 
There will be a lot of door knocking and promises. It is  important that 
you have the appropriate papers to vote. Hopefully the parties will 
address the many challenges and  inadequacies pensioners face and 
commit to improving the quality of life of all older people. Our 
demands are clear. 
Committee Meeting Monday 24th June at Ellen’s house at 1pm 
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